Golf Committee Meeting Notes
August 12th, 2024

Those in attendance:   Joe Strange, Tina Winkler, Stu Hanson, Allen Scott,  Rob Schaff,  Steve Beason, Mike Miller, Gary Seith, Tom Patterson, Tom O’Connor

· Rob & his crew is reconfiguring Hole #5 sand trap, making it smaller.
· Tracy is doing a great job on the flower beds – getting lots of compliments from the residents
· Rob is getting 3 bids for a new pump house
· Rob is getting ready to rope off seasonal tee boxes so they will be ready for the off season and players stop driving on the tee boxes.

· Junior league is done for 2024.    Another great year.


· Club Championship went well again.   Lower turn out due to timing.   Will look at having it later in the season in 2025.

· Lake Forest Golf Tournament went well.


· Next Tournament is Glow Golf on 9/28.   Sign-ups will begin on 8/24.

· Memorial Bench   -   $30.00 per plaque.     Getting more interest.

· Yardage Signs on the tee boxes need updating/replaced.   Recent vandalism has damaged the signs

· Any feedback on getting a “Marshall” out on the course on the weekends?   This is the time that most of the disrespecting of the course is happening, or members just not understanding golf etiquette.    

· If a 2nd worker is not in the budget for weekends, is it possible to get CA volunteers to go out on the weekends and assist with supervising, in return have their CA amenities package paid for?    
· Is it possible for an email blast be sent out reminding all golfers to be courteous to their fellow neighbors & NOT drive their golf carts through their neighbors yard?   



· NEXT GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING 9/9/2024.
